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 March 2011 

 Volume 44  No. 3 

NEWSLETTER 
 

President's Message: 

 

I want to thank the members of the Steering Committee for their hard work.  They have come up with some 

new ideas and I look forward working with them.  I think the club will have a great season of events.  If 

you have any thoughts or ideas don’t be shy about letting me know. 

Bob 

 

Monthly Meeting: Scotty 

 

Call to Order, Pledge, Moment of Silence 

Roll Call: (27) Members, (3) Applicants (3) Guests 

     

Treasurer’s Report from Hank: 

.Hank gave a detailed report on our finances. 

 

Good and Welfare 

 Joe Luongo has had a some medical procedures.  We signed a card to be sent, and we wish him Good 

Health. 

 

Our March Birthday Boys: 

 Jim Troast 

 

Prospective Members 

 We voted on Tom Harvey, and he has become our latest member.  Tom and his wife live in Randolph. 

He has a Red 1931 5 window with a small block Chevy. 

        

 50-50 

 There was no 50-50 this month. 

 

Meeting Discussions 

 

 We talked about Lou's Open House and Appreciation Day.  There is a conflict with the date he was 

going to have it and he is going to reschedule. 

 There was talk about the food drive with the Our Gang Cruisers.  The location and date are uncertain. 

More info will be coming. 

 We signed a card to be sent to Joe Luongo.  He is having some medical problems, and we wish him 

well. 

 Bob O’Malley talked about doing something at Lyons Veteran's Hospital at one of their events for the 

Vets’. He will be getting further information for us. 

 There was some discussion about selling used items.  Charlie pointed out you can’t sell something if 

no one knows about it.   He offered to help get photos and a listing on our web site.  It was mentioned 
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that a long time speed shop owner John Lee would also be helpful in selling items.   John is a supporter 

of our club's show.  He owns Lee's Speed Shop in Hamburg on Rt.23 N.  If you are in need of any new 

parts  he offers just about anything you may want.  You will be surprised at his prices.  He is 

sometimes LOWER than the big guys like Jegs, Summit, Etc.  

 A survey was passed out to help the steering committee plan items for the club.  We know you,the 

members, have a lot of good ideas that are never passed out to the entire club.  Here is your chance to 

be heard.  When you get it finished you can either mail it back to Scotty or give it to him at the next 

meeting. 

 The Father's Day Show is coming up very soon.  We are trying not to tie up the meeting with too much 

talk about this, but there are several items that will need to be discussed.  It was mentioned that we will 

need some volunteers to help with some areas of the show.  If you want to be in charge of anything 

(That is a cry for help) please let us know.  We will be needing items for the door prizes, tricky tray, 

and raffle ticket.  Just about anything will be appreciated.  The items can be anything from a gift 

certificate for a meal, a new jacket, a can of wax to a brand new engine. You won’t get anything if you 

don’t ask. 

 Bill Bosland showed his new line of clothing items for the new season.  If you would like him to order 

anything for you give him a call. 

 

 

Steering Committee Meeting: /Scotty 

Attendees: Bob Grimal, Pete Iozzio, Hank Dahl, Scotty Dietz, Dan Burrows, 

Steve Mathews, Randy Stacy, Joe Staples. 

   

We covered quite a few items. 

 

Many of you may  remember Ray Canty and his red Ford Sedan.  Ray has helped us our with our show the 

years he wasn’t a member.  The main  reason Ray left the club was his work schedule.  He works nights 

and has a tough time making meetings.  Ray has spoken to the steering committee and reapplied for 

membership.  The committee has voted to allowed him to become a full member effective immediately. 

 

We set up a date for Boy's Night Out - Thursday April 14th,Town Tavern, Macoupin Rd, West Milford. 

 

We went over plans to set up our Holiday Party. More info will be coming. 

 

We brought the newsletter list up to date. We will be e-mailing the newsletter to each member. If you 

would like to get a hard copy mailed to you, we will be asking you to help defray the costs and pay $5.00 

per year. 

 

The committee has set up rules for the web site for sale items.   Members will get free listings.  Please keep 

them up to date.  Non-Members will be allowed to list items for a fee. The cost will be $10.00 per month 

for items over $500.00 and $5.00 for items under $500.00.  Charging a fee will help the club cover some of 

the cost for having the site.  These rules will go it effect now. 

 

We talked about members working the valve cover track at the Wheels of Time show.  Bottom line - If you 

are there try to help the club do our thing.  The Wheels of Time guys, and girls go out of their way to help 

us  so you should too.  It’s not asking much considering the great time we have there. 

 

We spent quite a lot of time on the upcoming Father's Day Show.  We plan to have the flyers, raffle tickets, 

Etc. printed at the end of March. 

 

Charlie has sent out solicitation letters to quite a few companies that have been of help in the past plus 

several new contacts. 

 

By now you should have gotten an email from Clarence. He and Pat will be taking of the door prizes and 

will need your help in getting items to be given away.  Please try to help. 
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Randy and Fran will be taking care of the raffle tickets. 

 

Several others have offered to do other jobs.  More info on this coming 

 

Fathers Day Show Information : 

 

Here is some information on the young man who will be the 

recipient. 

Nicklaus Rosso. 15 Years old. Ledgewood, N.J. Freshman 

Roxbury High School. Member of the Marching Band, and 

Golf Team. Nicklaus has been diagnosed with Acute 

Myeloid Leukemia. He has started having treatments to help 

him get well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly breakfast. 

 

12 of us showed up at the Empire Diner for monthly Saturday morning breakfast.  Halina,Adam and Jeff, 

Sue & Danny, Pat & Clarence Jan & Scotty, Charlie, Karen & Pete.  We had a good meal and sat around 

and shot the breeze just about everything.  It was good to see Pete.  He had just spent some time with his 

doctor, and we weren’t sure if he and Karen would show.  Hope more of the members can make the next 

one.  It’s at the Little Food Café. 

 

 

ROAD SIGNS       Frank Carey 
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Events: 2011  / Scotty 

  

If you know of an event & would like it listed, please contact me.  A good website to view schedules & 

flyers on the internet is: www.njcarshow.com 

 

 

March 20th 

Metro Petro 8:00am-1:00pm  

Wayne P.A.L. Complex off Perish Dr. just off Rt.23 

Gas Pumps, Toys, Car Stuff, odds and ends show and swap meet 

  

March 25-27th 

Rockland Motorsports Custom Car and Bike show 

Rockland Community Field House 

145 College Road,Suffern,N.Y. 

Info www.motorsportshow211.com 

 

April 2nd  

Breakfast get together . 9:00 AM 

Little Food Café Newark-Pompton Pike, Pompton Plains 

 

April 14th 

Boy's Night Out 

Town Tavern, Macoupin Rd, West Milford 

  

 

April 27th-May 1st 

Spring Carlisle & Auction 

 

May 7th   

Breakfast get together . 9:00 AM 

Yetter's Diner Rt 206N, Augusta 

 

May 14th 

Appreciation Day at Old Stillwater Garage. Main St Stillwater. 

  

May 15th 

Rusty Relics Car Show and Swap Meet 8:00am-2:00pm 

Pearson Education Bldg. 1 Lake St. Upper Saddle River just off  Rt.17 

 

May 19-20th 

Cruisin’ Ocean City 

Info at www.cruisinoceancity.com 

 

June 3rd-5th  

NSRA Nats East. York 

 

June 3rd-5th 

Carlisle All Ford Nationals 

 

June 19th 

 NJSRA FATHER'S DAY SHOW 

Horseshoe Lake, Succasunna, N.J. 

 

June 24th-26th 

Carlisle GM Nationals 

http://www.njcarshow.com/
http://www.motorsportshow211.com/
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July 8-10 

First State Nationals  at the Dover Speedway 

Info at firststatenationals.com 

 

July 8th-10th 

Carlisle Chrysler Nationals 

 

Sept.18th 

N.J.S.R.A. Picnic  

Horseshoe lake,Eyland Ave. Sucassunna 

 

Sept.23rd-25th  

Northeast Nationals, Burlington. VT. 

 

Sept 28th-Oct 2nd 

Fall Carlisle 
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Bryce De Loach                             Frank Carey 

973/627-5149 321/726-6335 

delcoinc@optonline.net                carey1938@aol.com 

 


